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Committee is getting back to work and has the first meeting scheduled for February 
19th. There are a number of projects that the committee continues to work on and 
support including faculty hiring and training, campus climate survey work, and the 
new faculty training among others. The second meeting for the District diversity 
committee was held at the end of January. Hiring and the role of the EEO Officer was 
up for discussion as well as the language in Board Policy that has not been update. 
Corrections were said to have been made but the current copy everyone has access to 
is out of compliance in some ways for example it includes language about Affirmative 
Action.  


